
Information Technology Solutions PALS for PreK 

Beginning with the 2013-14 school year, PALS will 

be used as a state assessment in Pre-Kindergarten, 

Kindergarten and First Grade. 

This workshop will provide information and practice 

on using PALS at the 4K level. The nuts and bolts of 

test administration will be covered. In addition, 

there will be an emphasis on discussing the diagno-

sis of results and instructional recommendations for 

classroom teachers. 

Audience: 4K teachers, Title I reading teachers, 

reading specialists, primary special education teach-

ers and 4K directors/elementary principals  

NOTE: Please bring a computer and earphones to 

this workshop. 

Date: September 18, 

2013 

Time: 8:30-3:00 

Location: CESA 5,  

Portage 

Cost:  

Student Achievement 

Members: $25  

CESA 5 Center  

Members: $50 

All Others: $100 

 

Register at  

www.myquickreg.com 

 

Questions: Contact Doug 

Shanks at 

shanksd@cesa5.org 

http://login.myquickreg.com/event/event.cfm?eventid=6211

